
 
 

THE SANFORD AIRPORT AUTHORITY 

OFFICIAL NOTICE OF PUBLIC AUCTION 

 

Notice Date:  March 28, 2025 

Issued by:  Chris Breese, Procurement Analyst 

 
 
The Sanford Airport Authority has contracted with George Gideon Auctioneers, Inc., 
(SA-2024-050-PB-CB) for the pick-up, storage and auction of items declared as Lost and Found and 
Surplus Items. 

 
Please go to the Auctioneer’s website on or after March 28, 2025, at https://www.ggauctions.com and 
select the Auction Catalog to view details regarding any Authority auction items or auction inventory. 
 
 

 
Should you have any questions pertaining to this Notice, please contact me @ 407-585-4035 or 
procurement@osaa.net. 

 
 

Thank you  
 
Chris Breese 
Procurement Analyst | Sanford Airport 
Authority 
1200 Red Cleveland Boulevard 
Sanford, FL 32773 
procurement@osaa.net 
O: 407-585-4035 
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